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Comments: It has just come to my attention that the Forest Service is (once again) expressing its disregard for

land designated as Wilderness and the provisions of the Wilderness Act, this time in Alaska. So I write to state

my opposition to any proposal to allow any cabins on ANILCA lands designated as Wilderness to remain in place

or to relax and other aspects to the original plan, which was to remove such cabins soon. Cabins do not belong in

Wilderness and allowing them to continue  in place wil undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. The U.S.

Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged and phase out all ANILCA cabins, as was the original intent. 


